

5 August 2019

John Power

By email: fyi-request-10852-4f62dd4e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Lincoln University PO Box 85084, Lincoln University, Lincoln 7647, New Zealand 0800 10 60 10 www.lincoln,ac.nz

Tēnā koe John Power

Official information request

On 31 July 2019 you made an official information request to Lincoln University for:

All correspondence received by the Office of the Chancellor and/or Vice-Chancellor from Chinese Embassy and/or consular offices, or their representatives, within the last 45 days, that address the protests in Hong Kong and related university events, as well as memos and other written records of any verbal or other representations on this matter.

I can advise that no such correspondence has been received by Lincoln University's Chancellor or Vice-Chancellor.

Please note that you are entitled, under section 28 of the Official Information Act 1982, to have this response reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.

Nāku noa, nā

Helena Parsons Council Secretary

T: 03 423 0192

E: council@lincoln.ac.nz